

PUBLIC REQUEST TO ADDRESS THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Correspondence Received

			The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:	
Agenda #	Relate To	Position	Name	Comments
17.		Oppose	Monisha Parker	Dear Supervisor Solis,
				I am writing to urge you to reduce or waive the \$6,500 rental fee for the Music Center's use of the Walt Disney Concert Hall. This significant financial burden poses a serious challenge to the Music Center's ability to provide access to world-class musical performances for our community.
				The Walt Disney Concert Hall is a stunning architectural masterpiece and a source of immense pride for Los Angeles County. It is also an invaluable resource for the Music Center, which hosts a diverse range of performances and educational programs that enrich the lives of countless residents.
				However, the substantial rental fee creates a barrier to access, particularly for smaller and emerging artists who may not have the resources to afford such a cost. This ultimately limits the diversity and vibrancy of the programming offered at the hall.
				By reducing or waiving the rental fee, the County can demonstrate its commitment to supporting the arts and ensuring that the Walt Disney Concert Hall remains a truly accessible and inclusive venue for all. This would allow the Music Center to expand its outreach efforts and provide more opportunities for the community to experience the transformative power of music.
				I urge you to consider the significant benefits of reducing or waiving the rental fee for the Music Center. This act of support will not only benefit the Music Center but also enhance the cultural landscape of Los Angeles County as a whole.
				Sincerely,
				Monisha Parker
		Item Total	1	
Grand Total			1	

As of: 5/21/2024 4:00:08 PM

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

HILDA L. SOLIS HOLLY J. MITCHELL LINDSEY P. HORVATH JANICE HAHN KATHRYN BARGER